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EARTH ENGINEERING and TESTING 2025 S. Brentwood Blvd.
4 a.- < c ,f ant a s As ' cn Brentwood, Missouri 63144-1833

314-9681642 (Brentwood)
'

314-447-1642 (St. Charles)
FAX: 314-968-3557

' October 26, 1992

;

Mr. Gary L. Shear'

Nuclear Materials bafety Section 2
Muclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

- 799 Roosevel t Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois G0137y

Re: License # 24-24865-01
~ Docket # 030-29753

:

| Dear Mr. Shear:

In response to your letter dated September 30, 1992, we
are responding to your requesL for description of proposed correc-

_ tive action f or Violati on #1.
u

Since the inspection conducted by Mr. Michael F. Webber
,

of your office on September 17, 1992, we have appointed the assis-
tant laboratory manager as the person responsible for the leak
tests of the Troxler nuclear gauges. We have prepared a schedule
stating the frequency of testing, which is every six months, and _

we will leak test all of our Troxlers at the same time. A notice
was placed on the Troxler storage room door stating the date in
which Troxlers are to be leak tested. After the testing, another
notice will be posted with the next leak test date. Ac the radia-
tion safety officer, I will see to it that these procedures are
followed.

I f you have any questions concerning this letter, please
call.

Respectfully submitted,

BRUCKER & ASSOCI ATES , LTD.

jV) ' 4 9,

Michael R. Webber
Radiation Safety Officer
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